
HHS Movie Permission Slip 

 
 

As part of your child’s coursework this year, it may be beneficial to show 

films (or excerpts of films) related to the curriculum.  

 

Written parental permission is needed before showing any film that is rated 

“PG-13” by the Motion Picture Association of America.  If you do not wish to 

have your son/daughter view films with these ratings during class, relevant 

and appropriate alternate assignments will be provided. 

 

Please sign and return the bottom portion of this paper with your student. 

 

 

Name of Student:___________________________________________ 

 

_____ I grant permission for my son/daughter to view course-related 

films or excerpts that are rated PG-13. 

 

_____ I do not grant permission for my son/daughter to view any films 

or excerpts that are rated PG-13.  I would prefer that my child 

be given alternate assignments to complete in class. 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian: __________________________________ 


